
Submitter: Kim Rollins 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2006 

I oppose HB 2006.  

Many persons younger the =n 21 years of age are responsible and able to own and 

use firearms safely.  

I have owned and safely used firearms for 65 years of my life. My experience started 

first with training from my dad and grandfathers before owing my first rifle at the age 

of 7 years old.  

Young people have a right of self-defense and should not lose the tools they may 

need for that defense because of their age.There have been many instances where 

persons under 21 years of age armed with a firearm have stopped violent attacks 

with most of these cases having no shots fired.  

It is wrong to punish responsible young folks based solely on their age.  


